
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION  

POCATELLO DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT THE 
Pocatello Development Authority meeting 
scheduled for Wednesday, October 21, 2020 at 
11:00 am. has been canceled due to lack of 
notice. 

DATED this 21st day of October.

Submitted: 

Carl Anderson, Interim Executive Director & 

Committee Secretary 


